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Message from Head of Sixth Form
“It has been a busy half-term in the Sixth Form but we are 
very proud that Year 12s have settled into their sixth form 
courses after some initial changes and we welcomed some 
late applicants. Year 13 have been focused on destinations for 
after sixth form and in particular this half-term on UCAS 
university applications. There have been some brilliant 
applications and we wish them all the best in the coming 
months as they receive offers.

Most importantly, after a hard term of mock exams and work, we wish all sixth 
formers a restful and pleasant Christmas holiday ”. 

Mr Linnell – Head of Sixth Form

A BIG THANK YOU to the student leaders who have started organising RAG
week for 2023 and have selected the East Anglian Air Ambulance as their charity. 

Year 13 Mock Exams 2022
A big congratulations to Year 13 who 
completed proper mock exams in the 
exams hall for the first time at the start of 
December. Being a year group who missed 
out on formally sitting their GCSEs in the 
hall and having mock exams class based 
last year following Covid restrictions, they 
have finally had the opportunity to 
experience proper exam routines to 
prepare them for next summer. 
The students were hard working and well 
prepared and all deserve congratulations 
in the way they approached this 
experience. Best wishes to all with their 
results. 

Offers
Well done to students who have 
received UCAS offers this half-
term, some with reduced grades 
and other incentives.
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Year 11 applications for 2023
Thank you to the 152 Year 11 students who have applied for 
Sixth Form next year. We have been conducting individual 
interviews with the applicants this half-term and are really 
encouraged about how informed the students are about the 
next stage in their education. They have conducted some 
great research and visited a range of providers to ensure they 
have selected courses appropriate to their interests and 
career goals. Well done to all, and we look forward to 
welcoming you to our induction days on 29/30 June 2023.

Coming soon at Taverham Sixth Form… RAG Week 2023 27 February – 3 March 2023 / Year 12 
Parents’ Consultation Evening 23 March 2023 / Year 12 Work Experience Week 15 to 19 May 2023

London trip to raise aspirations
On Tuesday 13 December students had a legal tour of the Royal Courts of Justice, 
learning about the buildings, famous cases and how the CJS works. Students also 
had the opportunity to sit in the public gallery and watch real Appeal cases in the 
Justice court as well as seeing law in action at the Old Bailey. Students particularly 
enjoyed seeing a real jury, a witness and the cross-examination from the 
prosecution and defence teams. Really interesting cases including murder, arms 
deals, drug dealing, gang offences and more. 

Looking forward to running the trip again next year!


